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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

November 20, 1958

Carlton Beal & Associates
122 Allen Bldg.
Midland, Texas

Gentlemen:

This office received your notification that the location
for your plugged and abandoned Moore Well No, 1 in Unit J of
Section 24, T-11-S, R-32-E was ready for inspection on October
29, 1958. Upon making an inspection of the location, however,
Mr. John Runyan of this office found that the pits and cellar
had not been filled and the rat and mouse holes are covered with
five gallon buckets.

Please see that this location is cleared in compliance with
Commission rules and regulations and advise this office when
the work has been done so that a final inspection may be made.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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